
 

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team  

Pre-School 
Open Day

PTA Disco

October 
Tues 15th             Year 6 Swimming
Wed 16th            Open Books PM
Wed 16th            PTA AGM
Mon 21st - Fri 25th Parent Consultations

Fri 25th                Year 3 Trip

Mon 28th Oct - Fri 1st Nov HALF TERM

November
Mon 4th              INSET Day
Wed 6th             PTA School Discos
Thurs 14th           Flu Vaccination

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

4th October 2024

This week at Jeavons Wood we have
been inspired by Autumn with our
art, with lots of pumpkins and leaves.  
Year 5 had their Careers Fair and
discovered exciting future
possibilities.

Pre-School are holding an Open
Afternoon on Wednesday 13th
November from 1-2pm. If you
would like to come and view the
Pre-School please email the School
Office.

As our wonderful Year 6
Communications Team are retiring,
they have carefully selected their
new team from Year 5. 
Our new team is:
Question Finder: Owen 
Staff Liaison: Esme 
Tech Lead: Henry 
Progress Board Updater: Dorcas
Action Team Developer: Daisy 

A huge thank you to our Year 6
team, they have been absolutely
marvellous and are excited to train
our Year 5s to take the reigns.

School Council

We are having our first PTA discos
of the year on Wednesday 6th
November. The theme, as decided
by our new School Council is
Spooky. 
The Foundation Stage & KS! disco is
from 4-5pm, and KS2 is from 5.15-  
6.15pm 
More details on bookings tickets to
come!

Christmas Cards

PTA AGM
Flu Vaccine

Children will be offered the flu
vaccine in school on Thursday 14th
November. We have sent out an
online form for you to fill in for your
child to have the vaccination.
Please remember to fill this n.

Your child will be coming home with
their Christmas card design today or
on Monday. You can use the QR
code to order Christmas cards with
their design on, or go to School
Fundraising Projects | Art Projects
For Schools | Whitstable
(apfs.org.uk)
The deadline for ordering cards is
Thursday 24th Ocotber

We are giving notice of the AGM of
the Jeavons Wood PTA, to be held
online on Wednesday 16th October
7pm-8pm.

The PTA plays a vital part in the
school community and all parents
are invited to attend the AGM. This
is your chance to contribute to
fundraising suggestions and agree
on how to spend the funds you help
to raise for the benefit of the
children at our school.

We do hope as many of you are
able to join as possible. The Agenda
will be sent out on Monday, and the
meeting link is below:
Zoom meeting link:
https://jbs-
cam.zoom.us/j/86468243628?
pwd=WAsUPjLM7BC1rTyZTrdQpvnj
BMZAgH.1
Meeting ID: 864 6824 3628
 Passcode: 614890

Parents Consultations meetings will
be the week commencing Monday
21st October. We use SchoolCloud
to book appointments and will send
you a separate message next week
with instructions on how to book.

Parents 
Consultations

We are excited to invite parents in to
school on Wednesday 16th October
after school from 3.15pm - 4.15pm.  
This is an opportunity for you to
come and see your child’s learning
so far this term. Please come into
school via your child’s classroom.  If
you have more than one child at
Jeavons Wood there should be
plenty of time to visit each of their
classrooms.

Open Books Afternoon

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.apfs.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,zo49O-Ilv52VxjfT70TpjDqQ27Viac-0i5tdkQi-DTnQXAsyPg-9wB6esfdA5i9A_Mpo6EBH25rzn-h88VRFGOC9PbHoGXnOYk_LHdB5H7mkm-u6x26iFAV21qya&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.apfs.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,zo49O-Ilv52VxjfT70TpjDqQ27Viac-0i5tdkQi-DTnQXAsyPg-9wB6esfdA5i9A_Mpo6EBH25rzn-h88VRFGOC9PbHoGXnOYk_LHdB5H7mkm-u6x26iFAV21qya&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.apfs.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,zo49O-Ilv52VxjfT70TpjDqQ27Viac-0i5tdkQi-DTnQXAsyPg-9wB6esfdA5i9A_Mpo6EBH25rzn-h88VRFGOC9PbHoGXnOYk_LHdB5H7mkm-u6x26iFAV21qya&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.apfs.org.uk%2f&c=E,1,zo49O-Ilv52VxjfT70TpjDqQ27Viac-0i5tdkQi-DTnQXAsyPg-9wB6esfdA5i9A_Mpo6EBH25rzn-h88VRFGOC9PbHoGXnOYk_LHdB5H7mkm-u6x26iFAV21qya&typo=1
https://jbs-cam.zoom.us/j/86468243628?pwd=WAsUPjLM7BC1rTyZTrdQpvnjBMZAgH.1
https://jbs-cam.zoom.us/j/86468243628?pwd=WAsUPjLM7BC1rTyZTrdQpvnjBMZAgH.1
https://jbs-cam.zoom.us/j/86468243628?pwd=WAsUPjLM7BC1rTyZTrdQpvnjBMZAgH.1
https://jbs-cam.zoom.us/j/86468243628?pwd=WAsUPjLM7BC1rTyZTrdQpvnjBMZAgH.1


 

Newsletter Reminders
Lost Property

Every year group has a Lost
Property box in the shared
cloakroom. If your child has lost
anything at school please ask the
teacher if you can have a look in
the Lost Property box.

If the item has been left on the
playground at lunchtime it may
have been put in another
cloakroom’s Lost Property box.

Please make sure everything is
named. 

Foundation Stage doors are
opened at 08:45 and close at
08:55
The end of the day is 15:05

KS1 & KS2 doors are opened at
08:40 and close at 08:45
The end of the day is 15:15

If your child is late it will affect their
attendance and is disruptive for the
class. Please make every effort to
arrive at school on time and with
everything your child needs for the
day.

School Timings

Premier Sport Clubs

Please make sure you contact the
Office by 8.30am to let us know of
your child’s absence. You must
contact the School Office every day
that your child is absent.
You can use ParentHub, call or
email to report an absence.

Please give us the full reason for
your child’s absence. Saying
“unwell” is not enough information.
Thank you.

Reporting Absences

The Uniform Rail in the office foyer
provides free non branded uniform
for everyone. We encourage you to
use it as much as possible!

Please keep this area tidy.

Preloved branded jumpers, fleeces
and cardigans can be purchased
for £3 and £4 on the PTA site:
https://jwpta.square.site/

Uniform Exchange

Premier Sport provide after school
sports clubs each day of the week.
Your child will be taken from their
classroom and taken to the Hall for
their club. They need to be collected
from the Activity Hall at 4.15pm.

You can book here:
https://www.premier-education.com 

Your child will have a regular
session in the Forest and will need
waterproofs for this. This can be
either an all-in-one or separate
waterproof coat and trousers. Your
child’s teacher will be in touch via
SeeSaw to let you know which day
of the week they will have Forest
and will need to bring their
waterproofs.

Please also bring a pair of wellies
which will live at school for the year
and be used for Forest and wet play
times.

As we are all-weather school please
make sure your child’s coat is fully
waterproof.

Please make sure to label everything
with your child’s name

Forest Waterproofs

Please can all KS2 children bring a
pencil case to school if they have
not done so already.

The pencil case needs to be thin
enough to fit in their tray and long
enough for a ruler. All the
stationary will be provided by
school, and the pencil case will live
in school.

KS2 Pencil Case

Our School Tours for prospective
Reception parents are now available
to book! They are on:
Wed 9th October at 2pm
Wed 6th November at 6pm
Wed 27th November at 2pm

To book in go to
www.jeavonswood.org and follow the
link

September Reception
School Tours

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fjwpta.square.site%2f&c=E,1,DqOYLhqBYMhM4D3PeWRRUYIp4iHL0QAKsRNoKDbXWbGf8X2E3ntr6oFOXEm1sX8Zn6PNRRnGrFD6EDi3B7E0f7J9WLM9bwtp3Bwx1mJ_MrfyJP-1ldvVHA,,&typo=1

